TOWN OF BETHLEHEM
PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE
2155 Main Street
Bethlehem, NH 03574


The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday July 22nd, 2024, at their regularly scheduled meeting beginning at 6:00 pm in the Town Building Meeting Room, 2155 Main St., Bethlehem, NH:

The intent of the public hearing is to investigate the possibility of discontinuing the after school and summer rec programs. Representatives from the Boys and Girls Club will give a presentation outlining their services as alternative after school and summer programs. The sole reason for the investigation is to cut the municipal budget because Bethlehem residents have raised serious concerns about their property taxes. The Board of Selectman is seeking comments from Bethlehem residents to help determine the future of the after school and summer rec programs. For information, please contact Mary Moritz, admin@bethlehemnh.org.

The meeting will be a hybrid format with in-person and Zoom participation. The zoom link is:   https://us06web.zoom.us/j/89451933013?pwd=1gKd0fuD1cukdg41XcaZ5s3Cl18607.1 
Meeting ID: 894 5193 3013
Passcode: 272989
One tap mobile
+16469313860

